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RE: Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening – Wednesday 2nd October 2024

Dear parent/carer,
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening on Wednesday 2nd October. 
Your child's form tutor will be running 5-minute appointments between 3:30-6pm. This will be a face-to-face meeting at John Cabot Academy. 
This is a great opportunity for you and your child's form tutor to discuss:
· How your child is settling into Year 7
· What the rest of the academic year will look like
· Any questions or queries you have regarding your child at school     
          
We ask that your child books an appointment with their form tutor on your behalf before Wednesday 2nd October. Form tutors will be dedicating time in each tutor time this week to appointment booking. Please speak with your child about what time you will be able to attend. 
If you have any questions, please contact jcainfo@clf.uk, for the attention of your child’s form tutor. 
We look forward to welcoming you here at JCA on Wednesday evening.

Best regards,

Nathan Richardson
Assistant Principal 
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John Cabot Academy, Woodside Road,
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Equity Through Education

John Cabot Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company limited by guarantee.
Registered office: Federation House, Brook Road, Kingswood, Bristol BS15 4JT. Company registration no. 06207590.




